September 12, 2014

Dear CUPE Licensed Practical Nurse Members,

## **RE:** Licensed Practical Nurses Survey on Scope of Practice

I am writing to let you know that over the next few weeks the CUPE Saskatchewan Health Care Council will be conducting a survey on scope of practice for Licensed Practical Nurses.

We have contracted Viewpoints Research to conduct the survey and will be calling a number of CUPE LPN members to ask you a short questionnaire about your work. We will use the results to evaluate provincial trends around scope of practice and identify any trends that impede working to full scope.

This research will continue a project we started 10 ten years ago to develop quantitative research on scope of practice. Once the poll is complete, we will be rolling out new tools and resources to continue advocating on behalf of LPNs.

In the next couple weeks if you receive a telephone phone call from the CUPE Health Care Council, 1-306-546-2185, please pick up so you can participate in this important survey.

Thank you for your participation and continued support.

In solidarity,

Gordon Campbell

President

**CUPE Health Care Council** 

Cc. CHCC LPN Committee CHCC Exec/Staff File

/jrcope342